










ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
 
As you are probably aware, our understanding of the Sac-
rament of the Anointing of the Sick has changed and de-
veloped in recent years. The sacrament is administered 
much more frequently; therefore, if you were anointed in 
the winter or last year, we invite you to receive the sacra-
ment again.   
 
The sacrament is intended for all who are chronically or 
seriously sick and those suffering from weakness of 
old age and also for sick children who have a suffi-
cient use of reason to be comforted by the sacrament.   
 
The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick will be cele-
brated on Sunday, February 25th at the 11:00 Mass. If 
you are interested in receiving this Sacrament: 
 
1. Please call the Parish Office at 668-1325, so that the 

proper arrangements can be made to accommodate 
the number of persons receiving the sacrament. 
 

2. Stop at the office in the church foyer on that day be-
fore Mass so that we know you are present and to 
pick up your name tag.  

CCW BLOOD DRIVE 
 
Next weekend is our CCW blood drive 
in Jericho from 8:00—1:00. 
 
Along with our cash card drawing 
Lifesource is giving all participants a 
% off coupon for Papa Johns and you 
will also be entered into a raffle to win 
a pair of Chicago Blackhawks tickets. 
The winner will be notified March 1st. 
 

Appointments can be made in the hallway after all the 
masses or online at Lifesource.org, use sponsor code 
CS42. Walk-ins are welcome. 

FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN 
 

You are invited to 
Turn Hunger into Hope with Your Own Two Hands 

Help prepare food packs at 
Feed My Starving Children 

on 
Saturday, March 10th from 9:00-11:00 a.m. 

Feed My Starving Children Facility  
555 Exchange Court, Aurora 

 
Sign up in the foyer TODAY   Space is limited 
 
€ Wear clean, comfortable clothing and closed-toed 

shoes. 
€ Leave jewelry at home, we’re not allowed to wear it in 

the packing room. The only exceptions are newly 
pierced ears and medical alert jewelry. 

€ Be advised that we will be packing with soy. 
€ Children age 5 and up are welcome with their parents. 
 
For information or to sign up, please contact Carole at 
630.217.1868 
 
We helped pack food at FMSC in 2017. Come join us this 
year on March 10. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 
The Knights of Columbus are hosting a Lenten Family Fish 
Fry Night. They will be serving baked fish, fried batter cod, 
mac n cheese, Father Tri’s fried rice, french fries, salad 
and dessert. The cost is $15pp, kids 6 to 12 $10, under 5 
free. Seniors over 65 for $13pp or two for $25. Beer, wine, 
soda and water are included. Family friendly rates availa-
ble at the door. Where you ask? 
 
Resurrection Catholic Church, 30W350 Army Trail Rd, 
Wayne on March 2nd from 5:00-8:00pm 



SENIORS INVITED TO DEFER PROPERTY TAXES 
 
Qualified senior citizens, aged 65 years and older are invit-
ed to apply for the Senior Citizen Real Estate Tax Deferral 
Program. The program allows participants to defer property 
tax payment until the property is sold. The deferral is treat-
ed as a loan and accrues 6 percent simple interest until 
paid. To qualify, the applicant’s household income cannot 
exceed $50,000.00. Additionally, the property must be 
used exclusively for residential purposes. 
 
The application period closes March 1st. For more infor-
mation, contact the DuPage County Treasurer’s Office at 
630-407-5900 or www.dupageco.org/treasurer, Gwen  
Henry, Treasurer.   

We would like to welcome our newly registered parishion-
ers for the month of January  
 
Jamisen and Meghan Nordstrom & family on Shenandoah 
Dr. 
 
Leonard and Renae Impastato & family on Kalamazoo Ct 
 
Daniel and Ashley Sylvester on Surrey Dr 

LIFE LINE SCREENING 
 
Life Line Screening, a leading provider of community based 
preventive health screenings will be in our community on 
Tuesday, May 1st at St Luke Parish. Ultrasound screenings 
to Identify risk factors for Cardiovascular disease include; 
Carotid Artery (plaque buildup-a leading cause of stroke), 
Abdominal Aortic Aneurysm (an enlargement or weak 
area in the main blood vessel that carries blood from the 
heart to the rest of the body), Peripheral Arterial Disease 
(hardening of the arteries in the legs), a Heart Rhythm 
Screening (an EKG to detect Atrial Fibrillation-irregular 
heartbeat) and an Osteoporosis Risk Assessment for 
men and women. Being proactive about your health by 
knowing your risks helps you and your doctor address 
problems early.  
 
Register online today and receive your   Community Circle  
discount and your Preferred Appointment!  Go to  
www.lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle  

SECOND ANNUAL CHILI COOK-OFF A SUCCESS! 
 
The Boosters would like to thank everyone who attended 
our second Chili Cook-off. It was another hit! We had a 
great turn out. If you missed it don’t worry, we will for sure 
have another one next year.  
 
We would like to thank those who attended, set-up, cleaned
-up and especially those who cooked chili to make this a 
great event. Here is a list of our chili cookers: 

Congratulations goes to Jackie Loafmann for being the win-
ner of the cook-off! She won a $25 gift card to a restaurant.  
 
So consider entering next year or attending if you have not 
done so. The chili is great, the desserts yummy and the 
fellowship outstanding! No one wanted to leave which was 
heart warming to us. 
 
Boosters were able to donate $1000.00 toward the Jericho 
project from events you have attended. So THANK YOU for 
supporting us, which supports your church.  

EASTER FLOWERS 
 
Many parishioners at Christmas and Easter have in the 
past remembered deceased loved ones with a plant to  
decorate the Sacred Space in our church. WHAT A LOVE-
LY AND THOUGHTFUL IDEA! 
 
The response at Christmas was wonderful! Again at Easter 
a special envelope for this purpose is being provided. We 
encourage you to use them. Putting the deceased loved 
one's name on the envelope will again assist us in keeping 
better track of the names. 
 
This also enable us to have a more accurate idea of the 
number of plants being provided by donors and how many 
more may need to be ordered. It will also save you from 
going to or calling the florist and also allow sufficient plan-
ning and ordering time. 
 
Please be sure to put this envelope in the Sunday  
collection by the weekend of February 17/18. 
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